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Order of Worship

HustadPrelude Amazing Grace
Mr. Bill Callaway, organist

Praise to the Lord, the Almighty UMH 139Hymn

1. Praise to the Lord, the Almighty, the King of creation.
    O my soul, praise him, for he is thy health and salvation!
    All ye who hear, now to his temple draw near;
    join me in glad adoration!

5. Praise to the Lord! O let all that is in me adore him!
     All that hath life and breath, come now with praises before him!
     Let the amen sound from his people again; gladly forever adore him.

Welcome Rev. Stacey Rushing

Our Father who art in heaven, 
hallowed be thy name. 
Thy kingdom come. 
Thy will be done, 
on earth as it is in heaven. 
Give us this day our daily bread, 
and forgive us our trespasses,
as we forgive those who tresspass against us,
And lead us not into temptation, 
but deliver us from evil.
For thine is the kingdom, 
and the power, and the glory, forever
Amen

Prayers of the People & The Lord’s Prayer Rev. Rushing



Rev. RushingSermon

I Am Thine, O Lord UMH 419Hymn

1. I am thine, O Lord, I have heard thy voice, and it
   told thy love to me; but I long to rise in the 
   arms of faith and be closer drawn to thee. 
   Draw mw nearer,(nearer, nearer) nearer, blessed Lord, to the
   cross where thou hast died. Draw me nearer, nearer, 
   nearer, blessed Lord, to thy precious, bleeding side. 

4. There are depths of love that I can not know till I 
    cross the narrow sea; there are heights of joy that I 
    may not reach till I rest in peace with thee.
    Draw mw nearer,(nearer, nearer) nearer, blessed Lord, to the
   cross where thou hast died. Draw me nearer, nearer, 
   nearer, blessed Lord, to thy precious, bleeding side. 

Rev. RushingScripture Reading Matthew 13:31-33. 44-52

Rev. RushingBenediction Mr. Callaway, organist

MozartOffertory March of the Priests
Mr. Allen Barbee, English hornist



Prayer Requests
Our Members:
Ann Harris recovering from GI surgery
Vi Clyne recovering from shoulder surgery at home
Jake Burkhardt recovering from a fall and surgery at home
Joann Gibson issues with asthma and migraines
Jim Minnoch recovering from a fall
Susan Burdick at home, undergoing treatments
Sid Berry declining health; and Denise (his daughter) as caretaker
Penny Rose treatments
Wendell Turner recovering at home
Mary Osgood in hospice in Denver

Our Loved Ones:
Brittany Lambert granddaughter of the Lingles
Anonymous friend of Denise Berry, health issues
Valerie Engler future daughter-in-law of Steve Anderson
Judy Johnson sister of Susan Montgomery
Jason Pridgen Ann Hammond’s nephew-in-law
Dale and Sharon Dunten extended family who are expecting babies (3 births coming up)
Allison Dunten Daughter-in-law of Dale and Sharon Dunten
James Nierodzik Father-in-law of Amy Nierodzik, Tom and Marsha Jones’ daughter
Otis Farmer friend of Ross Glover
Treila Holmstock friend of Kathy Brannon
John and Mary Williams Denise Berry’s daughter Sydney’s in-laws
Ila Nichols daughter-in-law of Dean Nichols
Betty and Jean Connell sisters of Eleanor Wilson
Leslie Tiller friend of Dawn Powell and teacher at Huntley Hills
Chet Jameson brother of Andy Jameson
Will McDaniel cousin of Andy Jameson
Stephen Padgett friend of Kim Brown
Ren Davis friend of Marvin Brown
Bob Crosby father of Andy Crosby
Sarah Davenport friend of Holly Swing

Our Sympathy to:
Liesa Nichols and family on the death of her father, Omer Benn, on 7/11 .



Events

Thank you for supporting our June drive-thru food donation! We collected 73 bags for Action  
Ministries’ Smart Lunch Smart Kid program. Our next drive-thru donation will be today. We will  
be collecting the same items for Smart Lunch Smart Kids. 

In light of the current situation, and in an abundance of caution, the Children’s Council has decided to 
postpone VBS until the Fall. More information will be forthcoming! If you have any questions, please 
reach out to Kristyl at kkepley@ chambleeumc.org

Classes/Groups

Children
Zoom Sunday school for K-2nd and 3rd-5th. Please contact Kristyl Kepley for the Zoom link if you 
would like to participate. kkepley@chambleeumc.org

Adults
Fellowship Class -  Zoom meetings Sundays at 10a and Wednesdays 8:30p. Contact Jennifer Tehan 
jentea74@hotmail.com to join.

Bridge Class - Zoom meeting Sundays at 10a. Contact Sheila Gillespie sheilagillispie@bellsouth.net to join.

Wednesday Night Supper - You are invited to grab some dinner and join us for a Wednesday Night 
Supper Zoom gathering! Email Linda King at lking@chambleeumc.org to get the link for our 6 p.m. 
Wednesday gathering! 

If you would like your class’s/group’s gathering added to this list, please email details to  
communications@chambleeumc.org. 
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